REQUEST FOR BIDS 
FELLING OR MOWING OPERATION
STATE GAME LAND # 014
CAMERON COUNTY
January 26, 2023

Prospective Service Contractors:

The Northcentral Region of the Pennsylvania Game Commission is soliciting bids for felling or mowing of trees and shrubs on 185 acres of State Game Land No. 014, in Shippen Township, Cameron County.  The project will involve the felling of woody material less than 8 inches DBH unless they are marked reserved with red paint.  The location of the project is defined on the attached maps of the site.  Specific specifications are detailed in the Supplement Pages and Two Attachments of the specifications.

Bids are to be submitted by 2:00 PM,   February 21, 2023.  

This bid should include the unit price per acre.  The bid will be awarded on a price per acre basis.  The work may begin on or after the PO is awarded and the work must be completed by June 23, 2023.   No extension of time will be awarded.

The PGC will provide a tour of the site.  The tour is planned for February 9, 2023.  The tour will begin at 10:00 am and all project locations will be available for review. The tour meeting location is located in Section lll.  Questions concerning the site characteristics of these projects should be directed to Abby Kane at 814-404-2211.

The attached Bid Prospectus provides all necessary specifications, instructions, contact information, map, etc.

Please contact me if you have any questions.
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Gary Glick
Regional Forester
gaglick@pa.gov
Office: 570-398-4744 ext. 30310
Cell Phone: 570-660-9416
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